
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT FOR INDIVIDUALS WITH 
SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER (SUD) – FAQ 6 

 

JUNE 23, 2017 
 
 

Attached you will find the sixth Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 
concerning the new SUD residential treatment benefit for Maryland 
Medicaid consumers. This new benefit will be going into effect as of 7-1-17.  
 
 
Any questions/comments, please email:  
dhmh.mabehavioralhealth@maryland.gov 
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